
 

 

What’s happening 

Hillview Baptist Church 

Living. Loving. Reaching. Growing. 

 

Address: 

253 Woodvale Rd West  

Edmonton, AB  T6L 1E5 Canada 

 

Contact: 

Tel: 780.461.5393  

Website: www.hillviewchurch.ca 

Email: office@hillviewchurch.ca 

In case of emergency please call          

Pastor Norm at:                       

587.336.0805 

 

Office hours:  

Tuesday to Friday 

 9am - 12pm 

 

 

Prayer Concerns 
If you are visiting with us or have a prayer request, please fill out the 
Welcome card or Prayer Encouragement card available in the pew 
and drop it in the offering basket. We would love to connect with 
you. 

Prayer for our  
Missionaries 
 

Church Life 

 Join us for Coffee Fellowship 
 
Apr 16: Coffee’s On! Please join us for coffee after the service! 
Apr 23: Coffee’s On! Please join us for coffee after the service! 
Apr 30: Celebration Sunday! Come join together for coffee and 
cake after the service! 

 
 

 

Children’s Church 
 

Children ages 3-11              

join us downstairs mid-service 

for Children’s Church.  
 

 

Calvin & Susanne Hohn 

NAB Missionaries in Cameroon 

nabonmission.org/
missionaries/calvin-susanne-
hohn  

Calvin Hohn previously served 
in the role of leading and    
coordinating for both NAB 
missionary ministries and the 
Cooperating Missions for the 
Cameroon Baptist Convention. 
Calvin and Susanne            
announced January 2022 they 
would not be returning to 
Cameroon after their final 
home assignment, primarily 
for medical and well-being 
reasons. They went on the  

 

 
 
field in December 1998. Their 

last month as NAB             

missionaries is this June. 

Their two daughters, Ysabelle 

and Elianna, are both          

attending college in Canada. 

Pray: Pray for Calvin’s ongoing 

health concerns, as well as 

for their family’s transition. 

 
 
 

Prayer chain 

If you would like to be part 

of this vital ministry, or if 

you have a prayer request, 

please email: 

diaconate@hillviewchurch.ca         

or call the church office. 

 

 
 

Church of the Week 
Carbon, AB:                           

Carbon Valley Community 
Church  

Pastor: Lorne Potter 

Family of the Week  

 
Greg & Rose Belesiotis 

  Bible Studies 
• Women’s Wednesday 

Morning Bible Study’s last 
study will be on April 
19th @ 10:00am 

• Ladies Wednesday Night 
Bible Study @ 7:00pm 

• Men’s Wednesday Night 
Bible Study @ 7:00pm 

Prayer Time 

Thursday’s at 10am in 

the Conference Room. 

All are welcome.  
Adult Sunday 

School 
 

   Dr. Jerry Shepherd is  
teaching the book of Ezekiel         

Sunday mornings at 9:15am 
in the Fellowship Hall  

White Cross 

White Cross meets every 

Tuesday at 9:30am,          

with the exception of long 

weekends. 

Church Library 
 

“I find television very          
educating. Every time      

somebody turns on the set, I 
go into the other room and 

read a book.”                        
~ Groucho Marx   

 
  ~ Barb   

Our Daily Bread  

We have received the      
standard print of the June to 

August issue of Our Daily 
Bread! If you feel like you are 

missing out on any of the    
previous issues, a great       

alternative would be the Our 
Daily Bread app, which is 

available on Apple and        
Android, or you can visit their 
website at: ourdailybread.ca 

where you can find the        
devotionals in standard and 

large print.  

https://nabonmission.org/missionaries/calvin-susanne-hohn/
https://nabonmission.org/missionaries/calvin-susanne-hohn/
https://nabonmission.org/missionaries/calvin-susanne-hohn/
mailto:diaconate@hillviewchurch.ca
https://ourdailybread.ca/


Worship Service 

April 16, 2023 

 

 

WELCOME  

CALL TO WORSHIP - Psalm 80.1-3 

PRAYER OF INVOCATION 

SONGS OF PRAISE 

  SCRIPTURE READING - Ecclesiastes 3.9-15 

PASTORAL PRAYER 

OFFERING 

COMMUNION 

(Children are dismissed to Children’s Church) 

SCRIPTURE READING - Romans 8.1-4,26-30,37-39 

THE MESSAGE  

“The Church Will Sing”  

CLOSING SONG 

 BENEDICTION - 2Corinthians 13.14 

DOXOLOGY 

 

 Church & Community  

  

 

Ministry opportunity 

 The Audio/Video Group needs some volunteers to    

operate the projection and livestream computer systems. If 

you are interested and to learn about what is involved please 

contact Bill Holmes or Al Aben. 

Operation Christmas Child… Year Round  

Donations are welcomed in the box in the foyer. 

For APRIL STUFFED ANIMALS are suggested. Any and all 

gifts are appreciated. If you have questions or suggestions, 

chat with Donalda 780-440-6085.Thank you!  

Food Bank Donations 

We have a Food Bank Donations box located on 

the left of the main doors as you come into the foyer. If you 

have any food that you are looking to donate please consider 

bringing it by on a Sunday morning, or you can come during 

office hours as well.  

 
It’s a Boy! 

A big congratulations to Bradley 

and Amanda Starks, the proud 

parents of a beautiful baby boy! 

 Maddox Wesley Gordon Starks 

Born: April 11, 2023 
8lbs 1oz  

53 cm long 


